
ATTACHMENT E 
Chris RusselB JB's Colwood-Langford Auto Supply Ud. (Victoria) 

Manager 

0Bumper to Bumper* CAfAJJA'S PAfiTfl PTOPlf 

2017 Government Street 
VICTORIA, BC 
V8T4N9 

BUMPERTO BUMPER. CA JBGROUP.O, 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

ClV'v' ^ 9-0<.se\V 



Charlie Frenette 

City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness 5ociety has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

CkcV We "VrewMe 

(VC Rcck>c43 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dearmembers of the Zoning Boardand Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

o'o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council. 

I am a neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society located at 543 Herald St and I would like to 
express my support in their application to becoming a Cannabis Retailer. 

I pass by their location daily and have never observed customer loitering, extreme smell or any criminal activity. 

They have been upstanding members of the business community and should be allowed to continue to provide 
this medicine to Canadians. 

I support them completely and would like to see them continue to be a part of our neighbourhood. 

shOfjy-ctoriasoiulions 

SHOP VICTORIA 
: D I li ! Ul u I  r , f  g" I m 



Oily Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of my neighbour Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at. 5d3 
Herald St. I am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and 
produce no offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a iocation to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sinteiely, 

552 f isgaid Street, ^ 
Victoria, BC V&W IR4 t 

A 
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City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria. BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

VARSHA.CA 
|NFO@VARSHA.CA 

101-1600 GOVERNMENT SI 
VICTORIA BC V8W 1Z3 
250.590.6252 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council. 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

i believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, 

b\A T~f^o '4yv/  C C'-A t r^- f  



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

Victoria Store 
523 Fisgard Street 
25Q.590.MOES (6637| 

MADE SIMPIE. 

f 23 Sf emooshommric 

do Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours, 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. . 

Sincerely, 



Free House Import Co.  ̂_~ 
Victoria Dragon Village 

City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

Kitchenwares & Chinawares 

David Yuei 
Fisgard St 

facebook/victoria dragon village Victoria B.C V8W1R4 
E-mail:freebouseid@hotmail.com Canada 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, welt-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sincerely, 
/ 



0 m 

City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 571'! 

IN THE V OF CHTN'ATOWN 
UNiQUE BEADS o GEMS » PEARLS i» FINDINGS 

CLASSES o LOCAL & WORLD JEWELLERY 
ART ° ANTIQUES ° ACCESSORIES 

250-595-2061 
bainbonbc.uis.nuiblin^sliavv.c.T 

t .  i  .  - i v . . ,  • . » ' . o m  

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 



—— 
DIM SUM (All Day) Wing Chow City Hall 

1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 571 

DIM SUM (All Day) 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

i would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sincerely, 



 ̂WjsLvJ Cv/x ̂  
I.-,: Vosberg 
TESO) 4B-799H 

V trigvintagefo ahaw.ca 

City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning wilt allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, 

A)yedLp-yS 

f 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria. DC V8W 1P6 
Toliiphono: 385 5/11 

c/d Zoning l.iason: 

Dear members of (he Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to my neighbour S/nadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 
Heiald St on behalf of their rezonmg application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. 'They have caused no 
problems foi rue. I have observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

• I sen nn issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application 



City Hall 

1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BC V8W1P6 
DUCHESS (£? DUKE 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when wesee them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their zoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 



PROPERTY AGENTS LTD. 

March 30, 2017 

Zoning Liaison 
City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BCV8W1P6 

Dear Members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

SUBJECT: Shadow Mountain Health 

As Landowner and Developer in old town, I have never experienced any concerns over the operation of 
Shadow Mountain Health. They has been no out of normal street activity and my observation has been 
that they have conducted business in a manner typical to all other businesses operating in this vicinity. 

Yours, 

530 HERALD STREET, VICTORIA, B.C. CANADA V8W 1S6 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Attn: Zoning Liaison 

Dear Members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council. 

As a senior student of natural and integrative medicine at Pacific Rim College in Market Square, I 
have had the opportunity to be part of the progressive health community in Victoria, as well as 
learn from a number of world renowned doctors and health care professionals. With completing 
my 360 plus clinical training hours, 1 have a dynamic avenue in which I am able to engage with 
the community on a regular basis. Through this engagement 1 have witnessed first hand the 
healing potential of nutritional therapy and natural medicine. I have attended workshops taught 
by leading neuroscientists, who are involved in the research of cannabinoids for treating 
numerous neurological conditions like MS. Alzheimer's, and especially Parkjnsoirs disease. As 
I will be focusing on nutritional therapy in my future practice, 1 find it especially intriguing that 
there is substantial research happening with cannabinoids and the treatment of metabolic 
disorders like type 2 diabetes (which is said to reach 13.9 million/33% of adult Canadians by 
2026.) 1 believe that the information is there to support the medical relevance of cannabis, 
however many conditions that it is intended to treat are not conducive to smoking. Having access 
to medicinal products which may be ingested as an alternative is needed if we want to see 
Victoria progress and move towards a better public health picture. 

I believe medical dispensaries like Shadow Mountain Health & Wellness should continue to 
operate, and would be of benefit to the surrounding community. As a volunteer at this 
establishment. 1 find myself amidst a team of individuals who genuinely care about the well being 
of community members, and it shows. Just like your local cafe: we know our regulars by name, 
have developed relationships with them, as well as been a part of their health journeys-seeing 
immense improvements. People will often pull me aside to reveal how grateful they are that 
Shadow Mountain is able to accommodate the services that we do, in the way that we do. Our 
mission here is to provide peopleWith safe access to medicine, education around different 
options, and creating a supportive environment which reminds people that they have the potential 
to take control over their health. 1 am honored to work alongside such innovative team members, 
as we stand with hundreds of other advocates in the support of keeping Shadow Mountain open. I 
anticipate the collaboration of all these avenues, as well as look forward to contributing to 
innovative and progressive ideas about community and public health in Victoria. 



City Hail 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

% Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

As a member of the Board of Directors for the Victoria Pride Society and the organization's 
Media Coordinator, as well as the producer of the King Fling fundraisers for the Victoria Pride 
Society, I consider it my responsibility to actively engage with Victoria's LGBTQ community in 
order to understand the issues that affect the various different groups within the community. As 
such, I am able to say with confidence that Shadow Mountain Health & Wellness has been 
nothing but supportive of the community here. Their efforts to erase the shame associated with 
herbal medicinal use help put queer young adults, a group especially susceptible to high levels of 
anxiety, at ease when learning about the various options available to them. All patients are 
treated with respect and care, and I have witnessed young transgender adults especially enter 
the store with trepidation only to very quickly feel safe and at ease. The welcoming and 
supportive environment that they have created at their shop makes it a painless process for 
everyone to get the information they need, and from knowledgeable budtenders. 

As a volunteer at Shadow Mountain Health & Wellness and as an openly queer woman, I have 
personally never felt more supported by any group of individuals than i have from the team at 
Shadow Mountain. They have been instrumental in my mental, emotional, and physical healing 
over the last several months. Never have I worked with another group of people who've made me 
feel so safe and even celebrated to be my true authentic self. They have also shown 
overwhelming support for the work I do in the community and were more than happy to assist 
with ticket sales for the upcoming King Fling II. Without a doubt this is an establishment that 
actively and continually works to have a positive effect on the community and this city as a 
whole. 

Sincerely, 

V8P 1T3 



Shadow Mountain <shadowmountainvic@gmail.com> 

Matt Love's letter to the Zoning Board. 
1 message 

Matt Love Thu, Mar 23, 2017 at 2:31 PM 
To: Shadow Mountain H)m> 

Dear Members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

My name is Matt Love, and I would just like to show my support for Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness 
Society at 543 Herald St in their application to becoming a cannabis retailer. I live in the neighbourhood (556 
Herald St.) and have never seen or experienced any issues due to their business. There has never been any 
negative or criminal behaviour that i have seen, no smells drifting outside, nothing that would make me feel 
anything other than safe and welcome. The people who work there, the patients, etc, have shown nothing but 
kindness and respect for the surrounding neighbours and businesses. I fully support their business of safe 
access cannabis, and the continued education they have been sharing with the public. I see all sorts of patients 
coming and going from the shop every day and I would hate to see them have to go anywhere else. Please allow 
Shadow Mountain to be approved and continue bringing people the medicine they need. 

- Matt Love 

www.therealmattiove.com 

mailto:shadowmountainvic@gmail.com


fv Gmsil Shadow Mountain 

Zoning 
1 message 

Sun, Mar 26, 2017 at 4:26 PM 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am a member and neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St, I would like to let you 
know that they are an amazing group of people, and I would love for their application to go through for a Cannabis Retail 
Storefront. 

They are a loving business in this beautiful community, they add vibrance to the neighbourhood and support the safe 
and medical supply of cannabis products to people in need. 

This neighbourhood would have a significant loss with this business gone. I 100% stand behind this business and group 
of people. 

Thank you for your time and consideration 
Sincerely, Scotty Johnston. 

Sent from my iPhone 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 

Telephone: 250 38s 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that i 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essentia) medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and tits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5?li 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addi tion to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, i have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 



uty riaii 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1PEi 
'u:if!ph»nn: 3H5 5/11 

c/o Zoning bason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Boarci arid Victoria City Council, 

I are. happy to offer my support to my neighbour Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 
humid St on behalf of the.r rezorung application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. Hiey have caused no 
problems foi me. I have observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezonmg will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not t 
use opiaies or other meds that cause many symptoms and haw negative impacts on their health 

' > approve this apolication. 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 335 57,1 "J 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feei the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincer' ' 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 2,50 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to my neighbour Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 
Herald St on behalf of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no 
problems for me. I have observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, - ' 

> / 6  0  J  C o o -



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 57lu 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 

< 1 1 J  



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W IPS 
Telephone: 250 385 571.1 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at543 Herald St. I would like to state that i 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medic-ne. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

A 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, 8C V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of .Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. i 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and i appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 57T! 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and l feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and l appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society, 

Sincerely, 



City Hal! 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at'543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me. I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
/ 

/ 



City Hal! 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow (hem 1o dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely. 

cr S ' , ffai-ffrjfjw, 

ficfaviA.  Wp&Ki j  

I 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health, 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council. 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge (he city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria Cily Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald Sf on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had ariy issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely. 

t&lly tfer- S&t 
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I 

rv> K3~xsy\ ~cr̂ <L^  ̂ ^1'-ŷ Npll'rAQ\k} Cv^yr̂ y^N, 
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City Hall 
1 Centennial Sou a re 

Victoria, BC V8W1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when wesee them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my fu'l support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely. 

Tflfc Vi? &-PAL. CpjOo 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue with their storefront and urge the city to approve this application. 

Sincerely, 

/A'V/O £#5^ 

c A V I T V c u os « ri 
*5 St PfcrvQeim ' 'Ve • 



City Hal! 
1 Catuertn.al Square 
Victoria. DC V8W 1P6 
TiiSi-splHi.no" '{<15 .5/11 

C'O Zoning l.iason: 

Des* members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am iv.ppy to offer my support to my neighbour Shades'-/ Mounla-n Health and Wellness Society at .Vm 
Hound S: oi: penal; of their rezonny application for a Retaii Cannabis Storefront, they have caused no 
proMiems ;o- me, I have observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours 

I believe the approval or the rezoning will ailow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or oilier meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

1 sen '>n ssuo with -"heir storefront and urge lire city fc approve this aoolioalioi' 

Sincerely. 



City 'la 11 

J Centennial Square 
Victoria. 9C V8W IPG 
"i? i-phoiu?. Is' \ ; 

•:./o inn ri; Liason: 

Dear rnenmers of the Zoning Board and Victoria Gty Council, 

i ;ni the nnighruMr of Shadow Mourna; n Health a no Wellness Society at Sri3 Herald St I would like to state that I 
drive no or oh c-rv.s with then application for a Cannabis Rylai Storefront 

i have iouiKl inem to be a we!come addition to out neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 

tins essentia; medicine. 

I f ir-pi iheuuilding is not outrageous nnrJ fits in with oui neighbourhood. The staff aie always friendly a-.o 
welcoming when we see them on the sir eel. 

Vniey ViootiUii't Health ar.o Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their mzoning 

a op 11*anon 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 571 i 

do Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and I feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and 1 appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/'o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and f feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and I appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

! am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sincerely, 



City Mail 
'• Certenrwji Sq> /aie 
V'stora. BC V8VV 'PCS 
TELEPHONE: '.71"! 

re Zoning Li'nso-i 

rvumheis of the Zoning Board sod Victoria City Council, 

i ;ru.. foujhboi.n o' Sundew Mci.ma.r. r-miltn and Wellness Society Inrmryd at !3'13 Hem'd St audi worries ' kr- to 
expi(•«,;. my sudor)'-; in lhair application to bucom ucj a Cannabis Retain-.'. 

! pass Iiv ttu; i location daily and have never observed customer loitering, extreme smell or tvy criminal activitv. 

Tney have oeen upstanding members of the busmess community and should be allowed to continue :o provide 
ties •iic-'Cfirhr: in Canadians. 

! sinipun mom completely 0">C! would ..ke :o see them continue to be a ;i<n t of our neiginnvrhoocl 

S'l-cc'eiy. ' 



C.'ilY rl-i'.l 

1 Centennial Square 
Via on a. BC. VRW 1P6 
Telephone: ,d-0 ":KS h'/i! 

c/o Zonng Liasor: 

Dear members tv" the Zoning Board and Vsr.roi"a C.'ty Council, 

I would like lo express my suppou. oi my neighbour Shadow Mouniain Health and Wellness Society at Sal 
Herald St. I am aware that 11. is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and 
produce no offensive odours. 

Approving then rczoning vail sl.ow for a location to provide a •ange 0' essential hc?alth, wellness and food 
security sp-vicps m the; Chinatown a-en and I feel these are posTive imparls on l'-»e neighbounooa. 

I believe Hie proposed .toning is sictable. welt-concealed from public view and I appreciate lire increased 
soc.mry tnc society has provided ft; our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning BoattJ and Vmunia City Council to approve the propor.eo rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health ;md Wellness Society. 

/\*/7>j -T0it-ALft 

S^-Q <sr \Jx-c_tq 

I 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W1P6 
Telephone: 250 38b 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am a neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society located at 543 Herald St and I would like to 
express my support in their application to becoming a Cannabis Retailer. 

I pass by their location daily and have never obseived customer loitering, extreme smell or any criminal activity. 

They have been upstanding members of the business community and should be allowed to continue to provide 
this medicine to Canadians. 

I support them completely and would like to see them continue to be a part of our neighbourhood. 

Sincerely. 



City Halt 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 571! 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Oear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I would like to express my support of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I 
am aware that it is a medical cannabis dispensary and they have caused no disturbances and produce no 
offensive odours. 

Approving their rezoning will allow for a location to provide a range of essential health, wellness and food 
security services in the Chinatown area and i feel these are positive impacts on the neighbourhood. 

I believe the proposed zoning is suitable, well-concealed from public view and i appreciate the increased 
security the society has provided to our neighbourhood and community. 

I am urging the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council to approve the proposed rezoning application by 
Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society. 

Sincerely, 

/ 



City Mall 

1 Centennial .Square 

Victoria, lit. VHW IPS 
re»t*i)ho»ie. 33'i S .11 

i './i.i Zoning bason: 

Dear men users of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

..••I i -p ••t-ii.-hnou- of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at fib3 Herald Sr i would hke to state thai i 

•i.ivi; no proh ems with then ciipucation for a Cannabis fteiail Storsfioot. 

• have lound them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing ac cess to 

this essential medicine. 

i feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with oui neighbourhood, rhe staff are aiways friendly and 

wt'i.-'jMiing when we see them on the street 

Shady Mountain Hen ith and Wellness Society has my fu : support and you should npp-'ove their rezoning 

.iplt.icai'on. 

Sm in el v. 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am happy to offer my support to Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St on behalf 
of their rezoning application for a Retail Cannabis Storefront. They have caused no problems for me, I have 
observed no unruly activity and have never had any issues with noise or odours. 

I believe the approval of the rezoning will allow them to dispense essential medicine to those that wish not to 
use opiates or other meds that cause many symptoms and have negative impacts on their health. 

I see no issue w ve this application. 

Sincerely, 

(̂ ) u $4-Lfc Btfe-



City Hal! 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Lissom 

Dear members of the Zoning Board a no Victoria City Council, 

l am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Hc-a iti. anc Wellness Society at 543 Hers Id St. 1 v/ow.d like tc state that I 
have no problems with t >eir application for a Cannabic Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to he a welcome add tion to our neighbourhood and am nappy to see them providing access to 
tins essential medicine. 

1 teel '.he buildir g i:- not outrageous a no Ins in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
wel mm' ng when we see them on the street. 

Shady Mountain Heal tit ana Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their retoninp 
application. 

Sincerely, 



City Hall 
1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
Telephone: 250 385 5711 

c/o Zoning Liason: 

Dear members of the Zoning Board and Victoria City Council, 

I am the neighbour of Shadow Mountain Health and Wellness Society at 543 Herald St. I would like to state that I 
have no problems with their application for a Cannabis Retail Storefront. 

I have found them to be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood and am happy to see them providing access to 
this essential medicine. 

I feel the building is not outrageous and fits in with our neighbourhood. The staff are always friendly and 
welcoming when we see them on the st-eet. 

Shady Mountain Health and Wellness Society has my full support and you should approve their rezoning 
application. 

Sincerely, 

/ 
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Noraye Fjeldstad 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sagers 
Monday, March 27, 2017 3:46 PM 
Victoria Mayor and Council 
Re: Sager's Home Living - marijuana dispensary zoning objection 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
We have been approached by the Shadow Mountain marijuana dispensary and asked to sign a zoning application 
petition. We declined to sign because of the ever-present odour situation we face. Since the Shadow Mountain and 
Green Dragon dispensaries have been open we have experienced the day to day problem of people smoking marijuana 
in the alley that connects Herald and Discovery streets behind our premises and our ventilation system intakes the 
smoke and smell into our store where it is a serious disruption to our business. On numerous occasions our staff has had 
to leave customers in order to ask the smokers in the alley to smoke elsewhere. I obtained "no smoking" signs from City 
Hall to try and dissuade people from smoking in the alley to no effect. When I mentioned this problem to the individual 
seeking our signature he mentioned that "people smoke all over the city." I responded that we have only had this 
problem since the dispensaries set up shop. We have been in business and paying property tax at our Government 
Street location since 1970 and wish to confirm our objection to zoning that allows the dispensaries and the continuous 
and ongoing disruption to our business caused by the consumption of the products they sell. I note that both the 
Shadow Mountain and Green Dragon dispensaries are within half a block of the Victoria Chinatown Care Center. 
Thank you, 
Scott Coltart 
Manager 
Sager's Home Living 

1 


